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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Gary Norton [nortongd@tdl.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2010 10:05 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Status of PEM Case No. RO0000411

Ref: Pacific Electric Motor 1009 66th Avenue, Oakland  Case No. RO0000411 
 
Greetings Paresh, 
 
Could you please update us on the status of the former Pacific Electric Motor site, at 1009 66th ave, Oakland. 
We understand the original structure has been demolished with some subsurface soil removed.  Are there any 
remaining issues related to soil or groundwater remediation and what are the current requirements or actions 
required by your Department? 
 
Any information you can provide more be appreciated.  
 
 
Thanks, 
Gary Norton 
925-321-6029 
nortongd@tdl.com 
 
cc Steve Boyd 


